TEXAS A&I UNIVERSITY



Department of the Army Professor of Military Science Campus Box 204

Kingsville, TX 78363

512/595-3201

April 14, 1986

Dr. Hector P. Garcia 1315 Bright Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

It is my pleasure to invite you to attend, as an honored guest, the 35th Annual Military Awards Ceremony. This year's guest speaker is MSG (Ret) Roy P. Benavidez, and this Corpus Christi Chapter of the 82nd Airborne Division Association will initiate a new Roy P. Benavidez Leadership Award at the ceremony. I am sure that the ceremony will highlight the ideals of Duty, Honor, and Valor that MSG (Ret) Roy P. Benavidez exemplifies.

The Awards Ceremony will be held on April 23, 1986 at 3:00 p.m. at the same location where you addressed our Corps of Cadets two years ago: the Texas A&I University Student Union Building, Ballroom A.

Please let us know if you will attend. I can be reached at 595-3201.

Sincerely,

Visente V. Trevino Lieutenant Colonel

Professor of Military Science

Member of the University System of South Texas